
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SAM THE CAT, A NEW VAR FAMILY MEMBER!!! 

 We have a new house pet at The Victorian. He is a former stray cat named Sam who adopted us! The Ladies love 

him and he thrives on their attention. When he isn’t being patted by our residents, he can always be found in 

one of two spots, either sitting in front of the aviary in the main hallway or lying on his back in a patch of sun in 

the living room. He brings so much joy to the Ladies and even the staff that we are thrilled he found us!  Like 

MGM Studios and Mary Tyler Moore TV Productions, VAR now has a new “Sam” symbol!!! 

   

RIDING IN HIGH STYLE--EXECUTIVE TRANSPORTATION IS VAR’S NEW OFF-CAMPUS 

ACTIVITIY TRANSPORT PARTNER.  ONLY THE BEST FOR OUR LADIES!!! 

  

RANDY THE DRIVER 

 

THE VAN AWAITING OUR LADIES 

SAM 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE PAINTERS UNION MAKES VAR LOOK 

LOVELY, FRESH AND WELCOMING 

Anthony Anneken and the pros from IUPAT DC-6, the local branch of the Painters Union, volunteered their skills 

and completely re-painted the entire first floor of our existing, historic building and the results are amazing.  Our 

VAR offices, parlor, staff dining room, main hall and entry rooms have been completely painted in the custom 

Victorian-style colored paints that were donated to us by the Sherwin-Williams South-Gate store. 

   

 
 

https://iupat-dc6.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FROM VAR’S CHEF TODD—SOME TREATS THAT YOU MIGHT WANT TO MAKE!!!  

 

‘s Corner 

 

 

VAR 

 

A SPECIAL ROUND OF APPLAUSE, PLEASE! 

The VAR Family wishes to thank all of our employees and staff 

for their extra efforts during the national health crisis, keeping 

everyone safe and happy and also a salute to our CEO, Carrie 

VanDerzee, for her tireless efforts to keep VAR running 

smoothly and exceeding guidelines for safety and health—well 

done!!! 

WHAT YOU NEED 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
YOUNG VAR SUPPORTER, OLLIE, INSPECTS THE CONSTRUCTION SITE AND BRIGHTENS 

THE DAY FOR OUR LADIES WITH A PERSONAL GIFT OF HIS ART FOR EACH RESIDENT!!! 

  

   

OLLIE 


